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I am writing to express concern about the PBA paper, with its focus on mental health.  It 
would seem to suggest that I would be unable to practice outside the mental health area.  I 
would appreciate a broader code of practice that is relevant for all psychologist.
 
Vicki Carter
Organisational Psychologist  


